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Carol Blakey <c.blakey@nelsonjameson.com>

FW: approval letter
1 message

_KCP Info, Partners In Quality <KCPInfo@kcc.com> Thu, Apr 11, 2013 at 8:33 AM
To: "c.blakey@nelsonjameson.com" <c.blakey@nelsonjameson.com>
Cc: "_KCP Info, Partners In Quality" <KCPInfo@kcc.com>

Hello,

Thank	you	for	contacting	Kimberly-Clark	Corporation.	The	purple	nitrile	gloves	have	not	been	approved	for	food	handling.
Thank	you!

	

	

 

Thank	you!!

North America Partners In Quality Team

*KIMBERLY-CLARK PROFESSIONAL*

Phone#: (888)346-4652

Email: KCPInfo@kcc.com

 

Website for Product Info: www.kcprofessional.com

	

From: Carol Blakey [mailto:c.blakey@nelsonjameson.com] 
Sent: Wednesday, April 10, 2013 10:18 AM
To: _KCP Info, Partners In Quality
Subject: approval letter

 

Good Morning 

please email to me the letter of approval for food handling on the Purple nitrile gloves like 55081. Thanks.

 

 

Carol C. Blakey

Safety & Personnel

Product Manager

Nelson-Jameson, Inc.
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Nelson-Jameson, Inc.

direct line 715-384-1045

1-800-826-8302 ext. 1045

 

This e-mail is intended for the use of the addressee(s) only and may contain privileged, confidential, or proprietary information that is
exempt from disclosure under law. If you have received this message in error, please inform us promptly by reply e-mail, then delete the
e-mail and destroy any printed copy. Thank you.


